f@’Austin

Office of Facilities

November 30, 2012

Ms. Susan Walker

City of Austin

Planning and Development Review Department
PO Box 1088

Austin, TX 78767-8810

RE:  SPC-2012-0334AW, Application for Alcoholic Beverage Waiver at 4001 S. Lamar
Boulevard

Ms. Walker:

The District has received notification of an application for an alcoholic beverage
waiver from the minimum distance requirement of 300 feet in Section 4-9-4 (A) of the
Austin City Code. The request to sell alcoholic beverages at 4001 S. Lamar Boulevard is
located within 300 feet of Ann Richards School for Young Women Leaders.

The District opposes this application because of the values articulated in the District's
Results Policy No. 7, Health and Safety, as well as a belief that alcohol sales near schools
is not generally conducive to a positive and safe learning environment. If you have any
questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 414-9841, Thank you for your
assistance with this request.

Sincerely,

Fooflient

Beth Wilson
Assistant Director of Pianning
Austin Independent School District

cc:  Jeanne Goka, Principal, Ann Richards
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